PETITION TO DISSOLVE THE WARDWELL WATER & SEWER DISTRICT
AND HAVE THE TOWNS OF BAR NUNN, WYOMING AND MILLS, WYOMING,

ASSUME OPERATION OF ITS SYSTEM

The Town of Bar Nunn, Wyoming and the Town of Mills, Wyoming have passed resolutions
seeking to have the Wardwell Water & Sewer District dissolved and have the Towns take over the
operation of Wardwell’s system within their own town’s boundaries. As part of this the Towns of
Bar Nunn and Mills are sponsoring the gathering of signatures in support of dissolving the
Wardwell Water & Sewer District from property owners and customers within the District.

The Resolutions passed by the Towns additionally provide that the Towns will operate that portion
of the Wardwell Water & Sewer District’s system that falls outside the boundaries of either Town,
with each Town to provide service in a portion of that area.

The benefits the Towns perceive would be:
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Increased accountability on the part of the water provider to the customers;

One utility bill for water and sewer where there is now two;

One less layer of bureaucracy for the customers to manage;

Elimination of the 8mil Wardwell tax;

Water rates that are more comparable with those provided by other Natrona County
municipalities; and

Rates which are conducive to sustainable economic growth and development

My signature on the petition indicates that | support the Resolution and further I support the
dissolution of the Wardwell Water & Sewer District and petition that it be dissolved.




